
I would like to offer my support for the building of the bowling green at the Harbord Diggers. 
Having been a bowler in my early 20s (at Harbord Diggers Bowling Club) and a current 
member of Harbord Diggers, I am now reaching a stage in my life where I would like to return 
to bowling. It is such a lovely game for people of all ages. Great for the mental and physical 
benefits it offers. It is especially important for our older community members to have a local 
club offering social connections through physical activity outdoors. Throughout history, the 
Diggers Club in Freshwater has always had bowling greens so it would be fabulous if bowling 
could commence there once again.
Kind regards 
Caroline Hodgett
0404484108
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